
 

 
Dear Sponsors and Friends, 

 

Thank you again for your continued support for the children at Loving Hands Orphanage.  God continues 

to bless this special place in Turbe, Haiti.  I returned to Haiti in January; it was lovely, with temperatures 
in the 80's and low humidity. The children are all healthy and happy. 

 

Max, our English teacher, continues to hold English classes every Saturday morning. 
 

I had the privilege of sitting in on his class and was happy to see how well the 
children are completing the lessons in their workbooks.  I was also pleased with the 

improvement I heard in their conversational English. 

 
 

 

Our sewing classes continue to be taught every Saturday by Orlando, our sewing teacher. The classes are 
providing sewing skills that will benefit the children throughout their lifetime; whether as a profession or 

as a skill to be used within their own families.  The children are wearing shirts, skirts and pants they made 

with a sense of pride and accomplishment. 
 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Benita, the house mother, teaches dance classes which 
the children attend with enthusiasm. Such a joy to see 

their smiling faces and hear their laughter! 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

There were many hugs and kisses and each child was assured that we and Jesus love them. 

 
 

I also spent time with the 8 young adults at Espere Kay (Hope House) while Dave and Deb Kreyssig  

enjoyed a week’s vacation.  It was a blessed time of prayer and worship with these awesome young 
adults. 

 

I left Haiti with a content heart and praising God for the privilege of serving Him in Haiti once more. 
God willing, I will be returning to Haiti on April 27th.  If anyone wishes to send me a letter, picture or 

small gift for your child I will be happy to deliver it. 

 

Thank you again and know that your monthly donation is making a difference in the lives of these 
precious children and a solid foundation for their future. 

 

Blessings and love,   
Lucy (Mama Luc) 

 

 
 

 
 

http://helpinghaitisorphans.org 


